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From: Cotton Consulting <cotton.consulting@live.co.uk>

Sent: 09 March 2022 07:08

To: Cotton Consulting

Subject: FW: Rooflights: 157 The Street, Stoke Ash: Re: fDC/20/04856

From: Thomas Pinner <Thomas.Pinner@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 February 2021 10:17

To: Cotton Consulting <cotton.consulting@live.co.uk>

Subject: RE: Rooflights: |57 The Street, Stoke Ash: Re: fDC/20/04856

Dear Mr Godbold,
The suggested rooflights would be acceptable in this case.
Kind Regards,

Thomas Pinner BA(Hons), MA, MA

Heritage and Design Officer

Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils

M 07850 883264

T 01449 724819

E thomas.pinner@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk

E heritage@baberghmidsuffolk.qov.uk

W www.babergh.gov.uk www.midsuffolk.gov.uk

From: Cotton Consulting <cotton.consulting@live.co.uk>

Sent: 26 January 2021 07:28

To: Thomas Pinner <Thomas.Pinner@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Rooflights: 157 The Street, Stoke Ash: Re: fDC/20/04856

Thomas
Please find below link to the rooflights we are intending to install at 157 The Street, Stoke Ash
There are 2 Nr and the specification is as our previous discussions.

Could you please let me know that you are OK with these and as my E - Mail of yesterday we will add these to our
formal submission.

Thanks
Gary Godbold
Cotton Consulting

07976 921335

https://www.velux.co.uk/products/roof-windows/conservation-roof-windows




